
 

 

Ref.  No.:  LIC/SE/2025-26/CL-02         Date: May 29, 2025 

To 

The Manager  

Surveillance Department,  

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400001 

 

Scrip Code: 543526  

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification on significant increase of Volume 

 

This is with reference to your e-mail dated May 29, 2025, seeking clarification in respect of significant increase 

of volume in the securities of the Life Insurance Corporation of India (“the Corporation”) across exchanges in the 

recent past. 

 

In this regard, it is to inform that the Corporation has been making timely disclosure of all events / information 

that have bearing on the operations/performance of the Corporation including all information under Regulation 30 

of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”). 

 

On May 27, 2025, the Board had approved the Audited Financial Statements of the Corporation for the quarterly 

and year ended on March 31, 2025 and the same were submitted to the Stock Exchange(s). At present, there is no 

event/information that requires disclosures under the Listing Regulations and other prevalent applicable laws. 

 

The significant increase of volume in securities of the Corporation is completely market driven and the Corporation 

is no way connected with the same. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
For Life Insurance Corporation of India 

 

 

 

(Anshul Kumar Singh) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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